
Dear Anne:

Our treasurer, Randy Marcus, has sent in our financial report.  Our annual report is as 
folllows:

⦁ Web Page. Our web page ethiopiaeritrearpcv.org is up and running smoothly. 

⦁ Legacy Projects. We continue to provide backing for several projects in Ethiopia, 
with our main assistance being to collect and disburse funds for the projects. 

⦁ Advocacy. Our board of directors made a statement about the conflict that began 
last November in the Tigray region of Ethiopia. We urged all parties to respect the 
safety of civilians and to allow relief efforts to those who have been harmed by the 
fighting. We also called on all parties to seek a peaceful resolution of the conflict. 

⦁ Relief. We are now launching an effort to provide relief to those suffering from 
the conflict in Tigray. We are looking to work with a relief agency operating in 
Ethiopia to construct a channel for our members to contribute to relief work. 

⦁ New President. We are looking for a new president to replace Janet Lee who 
ended her term. Until we find one, our Vice President, Leo Cecchini, will be our 
acting president. 

Submitted by:

Leo Cecchini

Acting President E&E RPCVs
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